
 

 

 4th September 2020 

Dear Parent 

Further to Mr Rodriguez's correspondence last week, I can confirm that on the days your 
child has PE on their timetable, they are expected to come to school in their PE kit.  They 
should wear black leggings or black tracksuit bottoms over their shorts or under their 
skort, which can then be removed for their PE lessons.  Normal Oathall PE kit should be 
worn.  
  
If your child is in year 11 and does GCSE PE, all of their GCSE lessons plus their extra hour 
lesson will be theory lessons for the first half term and they will no need to wear PE kit.  All 
other students will be required PE kit for all core lessons including the extra hour.  
  
Year 10 GCSE PE students should wear your school uniform on Monday unless you have a 
timetabled core PE lesson. 
  
I look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday, 
  
Miss Froud 
 


